
  

GOVERNOR OPENS A BIT AT A TIME:

 

Bit by bit, Delaware, Dewey Beach and town businesses are re-opening 

again. On May 26th, Delaware's Governor announced that he will be lifting 

the restrictions on out of state travelers, 14 day isolation, and vacation rentals 

as of June 1st. On that day, residents and non-residents will be able to travel 

at will to and from Dewey Beach for vacation, beach time, eating out, and 

shopping.  

 
AREA BUSINESSES TO RE-OPEN: 

 

With the lifting of restrictions on June 1st, restaurants and retail will be 

allowed to begin inside service along with their present carry out fare. 

Restaurants will still be restricted to 30% interior capacity. But in order to 

replace some of their normal capacity, the state will allow those restaurants 

to expand services into their outside parking areas. Other forms of retailers 

will also be able to begin re-opening their stores to customers on a limited 

basis. 

 
LOOK FORWARD TO PACKING THE BAGS: 

 

Just a short while down the road, we are all looking forward to the eventual 

re-opening of full time venues. So get your bags packed, fill the car with gas, 



 

and plan your schedules. Dewey Beach will be waiting for your arrival,  on or 

after June 1st. More to come.....  
 

DEWEY BEACH OPENING POLICIES  
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